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“Let all that you do be done with love.” 1 Corinthians 16:14”

7th May 2025
Dear Parents / Carers,

We have organised two trips for Y6. First is a walk up Winter Hill then a trip to Haigh Woodland Park.
The Winter Hill trip has been planned for Wednesday 21st May for 6H and Friday 23rd May for 6E. We will leave school at 9:15am and return in time for lunch.

The Haigh Woodland Park trip has been planned for Wednesday 11th June for 6H and Friday 13th June for 6E. We will leave school at 9:00am and return in time for lunch. 
Please ensure that your child arrives to school promptly by 8:50am. 
The children will take part in mini golf on this trip. 
The pupils will be allowed to wear their own clothes for these trips, but they must be suitable. We recommend trainers for footwear, leggings or jogging bottoms, T-shirt, sweatshirt or hoody and a waterproof jacket, weather depending. 

Please could the children bring their uniforms to school so they change into them when we return.

If it is raining then the trips will be postponed to a later date. 
The cost of both trips will be £3.00, please pay on the app by Monday 19th May.
Yours sincerely
Year 6 Class Teachers
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